From: Blake, Kent

To: 'marc.spieker@eon.com'’
Sent: 7/8/2008 6:38:47 PM
Subject: Follow-Up

Mare,

Sorry for the phone tag today. Unfortunately, I also had mobile phone issues and was not
getting a signal. As a result, I just picked up your message. May not have been an issue since
I believe you suggested I call your office which I did anyway.

Stefan alsc called with some questions regarding WKE, and I spoke with him. He may have
followed up with you.

Let's touch base in some manner tomorrow on both WKE and the Invenergy contract.

Kent
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